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Important: Annual Membership
Meeting

The Annual Membership Meeting is April 1% at 7:00
PM and will be held in the Green Oaks dining room.
It is very important that every member attends this
meeting. We are at a crucial point in the life of our
golf club. We will discuss and make decisions that
are critical to the future of the club. Please make
sure to attend this meeting.

Board Member Election

New board members will be elected at the annual
membership meeting. If you want to run for the
board, contact Jim in the Pro Shop and let him know
so we can get you on the ballot. It is very important
that you attend the meeting so that you can vote for
the board member of your choice.

New Scorecards

New scorecards are being made for the current year.
The club has been selling advertisements to be
displayed on this scorecard as a fundraiser to help
support the club. The club would like to take this
opportunity to thank all of the sponsors who
purchased advertisements and supported this
fundraiser.

Steak Night
Steak nights this month will be the 3™ and 17™.

Bring a steak and come out and join us for an
evening of fun and fellowship.

New Employees

Come by the pro shop to meet and welcome our new
employees, Kieffer Cole and Tori Ezell.

www.greenoaksgolfcourse.com

New Course Record!

Congratulations Zac Taylor! Zac set a new course record
from the white tees when he shot 60 on March 22, 2014.
The old record was 61 and was held by Kevin Cox for
several years. Zac has spent many hours perfecting his
golf game and is the new record holder. Don’t forget to
congratulate Zac on this accomplishment when you see
him!

Course Condition

The weather is starting to break, but our course is
still very wet. Please be careful and be sure to
stay on the cart paths when the signs are out.
Even when you are allowed off the cart paths, use
good judgment to protect the course from
damage while it is trying to recover from the
winter. Stay a reasonable distance from the
greens and replace your divots when it can be
done. If you are able to take sand with you and
sand your divots, it will be greatly appreciated.
Most of all, have fun!



